
 

 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

 

 “For nearly 40 years this story has given faithful 

service to the Young in Heart; and Time has been 

powerless to put its kindly philosophy out of fashion.  

To those of you who have been faithful to it in 

return…and to the Young in Heart…we dedicate this 

picture.”  This is the dedication as it appears in the 

opening credits of the “Wizard of Oz”.  For 35 

additional years, this story has still delighted the “Young 

in Heart”.  It is our hope that our production will 

continue to delight. 

 

 Again and again, your children have amazed us 

with their perseverance, their determination and the 

passion that they have shown.  Countless hours have 

been spent rehearsing, running lines, learning music 

and choreography, blocking, or simply waiting patiently 

for a “cue”.  Through it all, our young performers have 

shown “courage”, have used their “brains” and have 

done it all with “heart”.  So, “Follow the Yellow Brick 

Road” and journey with us as we take you “Over the 

Rainbow”. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Alfano, Ms. Russomano, and Mrs. Serio 

(We are that “Man behind the curtain.”) 


